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  Educated Tara Westover,2018-02-20 #1 NEW YORK
TIMES, WALL STREET JOURNAL, AND BOSTON GLOBE
BESTSELLER • One of the most acclaimed books of
our time: an unforgettable memoir about a young
woman who, kept out of school, leaves her
survivalist family and goes on to earn a PhD from
Cambridge University “Extraordinary . . . an act
of courage and self-invention.”—The New York Times
NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE
NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW • ONE OF PRESIDENT
BARACK OBAMA’S FAVORITE BOOKS OF THE YEAR • BILL
GATES’S HOLIDAY READING LIST • FINALIST: National
Book Critics Circle’s Award In Autobiography and
John Leonard Prize For Best First Book • PEN/Jean
Stein Book Award • Los Angeles Times Book Prize
Born to survivalists in the mountains of Idaho,
Tara Westover was seventeen the first time she set
foot in a classroom. Her family was so isolated
from mainstream society that there was no one to
ensure the children received an education, and no
one to intervene when one of Tara’s older brothers
became violent. When another brother got himself
into college, Tara decided to try a new kind of
life. Her quest for knowledge transformed her,
taking her over oceans and across continents, to
Harvard and to Cambridge University. Only then
would she wonder if she’d traveled too far, if
there was still a way home. “Beautiful and
propulsive . . . Despite the singularity of
[Westover’s] childhood, the questions her book
poses are universal: How much of ourselves should
we give to those we love? And how much must we
betray them to grow up?”—Vogue NAMED ONE OF THE
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BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post • O:
The Oprah Magazine • Time • NPR • Good Morning
America • San Francisco Chronicle • The Guardian •
The Economist • Financial Times • Newsday • New
York Post • theSkimm • Refinery29 • Bloomberg •
Self • Real Simple • Town & Country • Bustle •
Paste • Publishers Weekly • Library Journal •
LibraryReads • Book Riot • Pamela Paul, KQED • New
York Public Library
  Real Education Charles Murray,2009-08-25 The
most talked-about education book this semester.
—New York Times From the author of Coming Apart,
and based on a series of controversial Wall Street
Journal op-eds, this landmark manifesto gives
voice to what everyone knows about talent,
ability, and intelligence but no one wants to
admit. With four truths as his framework, Charles
Murray, the bestselling coauthor of The Bell
Curve, sweeps away the hypocrisy, wishful
thinking, and upside-down priorities that grip
America’s educational establishment. •Ability
varies. Children differ in their ability to learn,
but America’s educational system does its best to
ignore this. •Half of the children are below
average. Many children cannot learn more than
rudimentary reading and math. Yet decades of
policies have required schools to divert resources
to unattainable goals. •Too many people are going
to college. Only a fraction of students struggling
to get a degree can profit from education at the
college level. •America’s future depends on how we
educate the academically gifted. It is time to
start thinking about the kind of education needed
by the young people who will run the country.
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  The Way of Mindful Education: Cultivating Well-
Being in Teachers and Students Daniel
Rechtschaffen,2014-06-08 A new educational
paradigm for youth mindfulness. “If you are a
teacher, or an educator, or involved in school
administration and curriculum development, the
book you hold in your hands has the potential to
transform your life, the lives of your students,
and the life of the school itself, as well as
education in America.”—Jon Kabat-Zinn, PhD, from
the Foreword With attention spans waning and
stress on the rise, many teachers are looking for
new ways to help students concentrate, learn, and
thrive. The Way of Mindful Education is a
practical guide for cultivating attention,
compassion, and well-being not only in these
students, but also in teachers themselves. Packed
with lesson plans, exercises, and considerations
for specific age groups and students with special
needs, this working manual demonstrates the real
world application of mindfulness practices in K-12
classrooms. Part I, Why Mindful Education Matters,
explains what mindfulness is, the science behind
its benefits for students and educators, and the
inspiring work that is already underway in the
Mindful Education movement. In Part II, Begin with
Yourself, we are reminded that in order to teach
mindfully, we need to be mindful. Here teachers
will learn the when, where, and how of mindfulness
so they can effectively embody its practices with
their students. Mindfulness practices offer
teachers self-care and attention skills that
prepare them to teach with greater energy and
mastery. Discover how simple exercises can help
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manage stress, focus attention, develop
compassion, and savor positive experiences in
everyday life. Part III, Cultivating a Mindful
Classroom, explores the qualities of a mindful
teacher, the ingredients of a mindful learning
environment, and helpful skills for appropriate,
supportive work with cultural diversity, student
stress and trauma, and varying age groups and
developmental stages. Finally, in Part IV, Mindful
Education Curriculum, we learn eighteen ready-to-
use mindfulness lessons for use in schools. These
practical exercises, designed to foster skills
like embodiment, attention, heartfulness, and
interconnectedness, can be readily adapted for any
age group and population, and the author draws
from his extensive personal experience to offer a
wealth of tips for introducing them to students in
real-time. Decades of research indicate the
impressive benefits of mindfulness in social,
emotional, and cognitive development, and as an
antidote to emotional dysregulation, attention
deficits, and social difficulties. This book
invites teachers, administrators, and anyone else
involved in education to take advantage of this
vital tool and become purveyors of a mindful,
compassionate, ethical, and effective way of
teaching.
  Happiness and Education Nel Noddings,2003-07-07
Table of contents
  The Science of Education Johann Friedrich
Herbart,1892
  Democratic Education Amy Gutmann,1999-04-18 A
groundbreaking classic that lays out and defends a
democratic theory of education Who should have the
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authority to shape the education of citizens in a
democracy? This is the central question posed by
Amy Gutmann in the first book-length study of the
democratic theory of education. The author tackles
a wide range of issues, from the democratic case
against book banning to the role of teachers'
unions in education, as well as the vexed
questions of public support for private schools
and affirmative action in college admissions.
  Experience & Education John Dewey,2007-11-01
Experience and Education is the best concise
statement on education ever published by John
Dewey, the man acknowledged to be the pre-eminent
educational theorist of the twentieth century.
Written more than two decades after Democracy and
Education (Dewey's most comprehensive statement of
his position in educational philosophy), this book
demonstrates how Dewey reformulated his ideas as a
result of his intervening experience with the
progressive schools and in the light of the
criticisms his theories had received. Analyzing
both traditional and progressive education, Dr.
Dewey here insists that neither the old nor the
new education is adequate and that each is
miseducative because neither of them applies the
principles of a carefully developed philosophy of
experience. Many pages of this volume illustrate
Dr. Dewey's ideas for a philosophy of experience
and its relation to education. He particularly
urges that all teachers and educators looking for
a new movement in education should think in terms
of the deeped and larger issues of education
rather than in terms of some divisive ism about
education, even such an ism as progressivism. His
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philosophy, here expressed in its most essential,
most readable form, predicates an American
educational system that respects all sources of
experience, on that offers a true learning
situation that is both historical and social, both
orderly and dynamic.
  Thomas Jefferson's Education Alan
Taylor,2019-10-15 From a Pulitzer Prize–winning
historian comes a brilliant, absorbing study of
Thomas Jefferson’s campaign to save Virginia
through education. By turns entertaining and
tragic, this beautifully written history reveals
the origins of a great university in the dilemmas
of Virginia slavery. It offers an incisive
portrait of Thomas Jefferson set against a social
fabric of planters in decline, enslaved black
families torn apart by sales, and a hair-trigger
code of male honor. A man of “deft evasions” who
was both courtly and withdrawn, Jefferson sought
control of his family and state from his lofty
perch at Monticello. Never quite the egalitarian
we wish him to be, he advocated emancipation but
shrank from implementing it, entrusting that
reform to the next generation. Devoted to the
education of his granddaughters, he nevertheless
accepted their subordination in a masculine
culture. During the revolution, he proposed to
educate all white children in Virginia, but later
in life he narrowed his goal to building an elite
university. In 1819 Jefferson’s intensive drive
for state support of a new university succeeded.
His intention was a university to educate the sons
of Virginia’s wealthy planters, lawyers, and
merchants, who might then democratize the state
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and in time rid it of slavery. But the
university’s students, having absorbed the
traditional vices of the Virginia gentry,
preferred to practice and defend them. Opening in
1825, the university nearly collapsed as unruly
students abused one another, the enslaved
servants, and the faculty. Jefferson’s hopes of
developing an enlightened leadership for the state
were disappointed, and Virginia hardened its
commitment to slavery in the coming years. The
university was born with the flaws of a slave
society. Instead, it was Jefferson’s beloved
granddaughters who carried forward his faith in
education by becoming dedicated teachers of a new
generation of women.
  School Sarah Mondale,2002-08-16 Esteemed
historians of education David Tyack, Carl Kaestle,
Diane Ravitch, James Anderson, and Larry Cuban
journey through history and across the nation to
recapture the idealism of our education pioneers,
Thomas Jefferson and Horace Mann. We learn how, in
the first quarter of the twentieth century,
massive immigration, child labor laws, and the
explosive growth of cities fueled school
attendance and transformed public education, and
how in the 1950s public schools became a major
battleground in the fight for equality for
minorities and women. The debate rages on: Do
today's reforms challenge our forebears' notion of
a common school for all Americans? Or are they our
only recourse today? This lavishly illustrated
companion book to the acclaimed PBS documentary,
School, is essential reading for anyone who cares
about public education.
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  Education Marcelo Suárez-Orozco,Carola Suárez-
Orozco,2022-07-05 In an age of
catastrophes—unchecked climate change, extreme
poverty, forced migrations, war, and terror, all
compounded by the COVID-19 pandemic—how can
schooling be reengineered and education
reimagined? This book calls for a new global
approach to education that responds to these
overlapping crises in order to enrich and enhance
the lives of children everywhere. Marcelo Suárez-
Orozco and Carola Suárez-Orozco convene scholars
and practitioners from a range of
disciplines—including anthropology, neuroscience,
demography, psychology, child development,
sociology, and economics—who offer incisive essays
on the global state of education. Contributors
consider how educational policy and practice can
foster social inclusion and improve outcomes for
all children. They emphasize the centrality of
education to social and environmental justice, as
well as the philosophical foundations of education
and its centrality to human flourishing, personal
dignity, and sustainable development. Chapters
examine topics such as the neuroscience of
education; the uses of technology to engage
children who are not reached by traditional
schooling; education for climate change; the
education of immigrants, refugees, and the
forcibly displaced; and how to address and
mitigate the effects of inequality and xenophobia
in the classroom. Global and interdisciplinary,
Education speaks directly to urgent contemporary
challenges. Contributors include Stefania
Giannini, the director of education for UNESCO;
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development economist Jeffrey Sachs; cognitive
psychologist Howard Gardner; Carla Rinaldi,
president of the Reggio Children Foundation; and
academics from leading global universities. The
book features a foreword by Pope Francis.
  Literacy and Education Kate Pahl,Jennifer
Rowsell,2012-04-24 Literacy and Education
continues to be an accessible guide to current
theory on literacy with practical applications in
the classroom. This new edition has a new focus on
the ecologies of literacy and on participatory and
visual ways of researching literacy. The new
edition examines - new literacy studies - material
culture and literacy - digital literacies - the
ecological, place-based approaches to literacy
education - timescales and identities, and - ways
in which research has moved on to inform literacy
education. Classroom teachers, teacher trainers
and students of literacy will find this a user-
friendly guide to new theory in literacy
education, clearly demonstrating how to implement
this theory in the classroom in a way that is
inclusive and listens to the students of today.
  Anti-Education Friedrich Nietzsche,2015-12-15 AN
NYRB Classics Original In 1869, at the age of
twenty-four, the precociously brilliant Friedrich
Nietzsche was appointed to a professorship of
classical philology at the University of Basel. He
seemed marked for a successful and conventional
academic career. Then the philosophy of
Schopenhauer and the music of Wagner transformed
his ambitions. The genius of such thinkers and
makers—the kind of genius that had emerged in
ancient Greece—this alone was the touchstone for
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true understanding. But how was education to serve
genius, especially in a modern society marked more
and more by an unholy alliance between academic
specialization, mass-market journalism, and the
militarized state? Something more than sturdy
scholarship was called for. A new way of teaching
and questioning, a new philosophy . . . What that
new way might be was the question Nietzsche
broached in five vivid, popular public lectures in
Basel in 1872. Anti-Education presents a
provocative and timely reckoning with what remains
one of the central challenges of the modern world.
  The Case against Education Bryan
Caplan,2019-08-20 Why we need to stop wasting
public funds on education Despite being immensely
popular—and immensely lucrative—education is
grossly overrated. Now with a new afterword by
Bryan Caplan, this explosive book argues that the
primary function of education is not to enhance
students' skills but to signal the qualities of a
good employee. Learn why students hunt for easy As
only to forget most of what they learn after the
final exam, why decades of growing access to
education have not resulted in better jobs for
average workers, how employers reward workers for
costly schooling they rarely ever use, and why
cutting education spending is the best remedy.
Romantic notions about education being good for
the soul must yield to careful research and common
sense—The Case against Education points the way.
  Anti-bias Education for Young Children and
Ourselves Louise Derman-Sparks,Julie Olsen
Edwards,2010 Become a skilled anti-bias teacher
with this practical guidance to confronting and
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eliminating barriers.
  Education Policy Jerome G. Delaney,2017-12-18
What exactly is education policy, why is it
important, and how is it implemented in the real
world? Jerome Delaney, a professor of educational
administration and former high school principal,
answers the big questions about education policy
in this powerful and practical primer for
students. Informed by his experience in the public
school system, Delaney takes a pragmatic and
realistic approach that divides a complicated
subject into manageable sub-topics. He grounds the
debate at the classroom level: after all, that’s
where the effects of high-level policy decisions
ultimately play out. Starting from the basics and
progressing through to the deeper aspects of
education policy, this text provides an excellent
introduction to a subject that lies at the
foundation of every education system. This second
edition includes a new chapter on issues relating
to policy implementation, as well as new
discussion questions at the end of each chapter.
Topics include: A beginner’s overview of education
policy studies. How values influence policy-
making. How education policy is developed,
implemented, and evaluated. The role of policy in
education reform. The future of education policy
as schools adapt to changing societies.
  The Amazing World of Stuart Sara
Pennypacker,2010-07 In Stuart's Cape, Stuart and
kis flaky family have just moved to town, and
there's plenty to worry about. Stuart is very good
at worrying, but not so good at waiting. Impatient
for an adventure, he makes himself a cape out of a
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hundred old ties, and from then on, he has one
preposterous adventure after another.In Stuart
Goes to School, Stuart is living in a new town,
going to a new school, and has not yet made any
friends. He has plenty to worry about. Luckily
Stuart has his magical cape. Can he control the
adventures his cape creates in order to impress
his classmates, or will he become the laughing
stock of the whole third grade?
  The Education Week Guide to K-12 Terminology
Education Week,2009-03-03 All professions have
their jargon, but the language of the education
world is so impenetrable that it has become the
stuff of internet jokes. This book translates and
defines the terms and jargon unique to the K-12
world. What's the difference between Title I,
Title IX, and Title VII? How does a norm-
referenced test differ from a criterion-referenced
test, or from a high-stakes test? What do
classrooms look like when cooperative learning,
experiential education, constructivism, block
scheduling, or inclusion are being implemented?
The Education Week Guide to K-12 Terminology will
be a must-have reference for those new to the
field, and will give veteran educators the
language they need to explain terms to parents,
school boards, and the outside world.
  The Education We Need for a Future We Can′t
Predict Thomas Hatch,Jordan Corson,Sarah Gerth van
den Berg,2021-01-19 Improve Schools and Transform
Education In order for educational systems to
change, we must reevaluate deep-seated beliefs
about learning, teaching, schooling, and race that
perpetuate inequitable opportunities and outcomes.



14

Hatch, Corson, and Gerth van den Berg challenge
the narrative when it comes to the grammar of
schooling--or the conventional structures,
practices, and beliefs that define educational
experiences for so many children—to cast a new
vision of what school could be. The book addresses
current systemic problems and solutions as it:
Highlights global examples of successful school
change Describes strategies that improve
educational opportunities and performance Explores
promising approaches in developing new learning
opportunities Outlines conditions for supporting
wide-scale educational improvement This
provocative book approaches education reform by
highlighting what works, while also demonstrating
what can be accomplished if we redefine
conventional schools. We can make the schools we
have more efficient, more effective, and more
equitable, all while creating powerful
opportunities to support all aspects of students’
development. You won’t find a better book on
system change in education than this one. We learn
why schools don’t change; how they can improve;
what it takes to change a system; and, in the
final analysis, the possibilities of system
change. Above all, The Education We Need renders
complexity into clarity as the writing is so clear
and compelling. A powerful read on a topic of
utmost importance. ~Michael Fullan, Professor
Emeritus, OISE/Universtiy of Toronto I cannot
recommend this book highly enough – Tom tackles
long-standing and emerging educational issues in
new ways with an impressive understanding of the
challenging complexities, but also feasible
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possibilities, for ensuring excellence and equity
for all students. ~Carol Campbell, Associate
Professor, Ontario Institute for Studies in
Education, University of Toronto
  Transforming American Education ,1992
  The Education of George Washington Austin
Washington,2014-02-10 George Washington—a man of
honor, bravery and leadership. He is known as
America’s first President, a great general, and a
humble gentleman, but how did he become this man
of stature? The Education of George Washington
answers this question with a new discovery about
his past and the surprising book that shaped him.
Who better to unearth them than George
Washington’s great-nephew, Austin Washington? Most
Washington fans have heard of “The Rules of
Civility” and learned that this guided our first
President. But that’s not the book that truly made
George Washington who he was. In The Education of
George Washington, Austin Washington reveals the
secret that he discovered about Washington’s past
that explains his true model for conduct, honor,
and leadership—an example that we could all use.
The Education of George Washington also includes a
complete facsimile of the forgotten book that
changed George Washington's life.

Unveiling the Magic of Words: A Overview of
"Education"

In a world defined by information and
interconnectivity, the enchanting power of words
has acquired unparalleled significance. Their
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capability to kindle emotions, provoke
contemplation, and ignite transformative change is
really awe-inspiring. Enter the realm of
"Education," a mesmerizing literary masterpiece
penned by way of a distinguished author, guiding
readers on a profound journey to unravel the
secrets and potential hidden within every word. In
this critique, we shall delve to the book is
central themes, examine its distinctive writing
style, and assess its profound impact on the souls
of its readers.
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legal
distribution of
content. When
downloading
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interactive
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multimedia
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engagement and
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experience.
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provide copy of
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digital format,
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download
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something you
should think
about. If you
trying to find
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around for
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a doubt there
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these available
and many of
them have the
freedom.
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doubt you
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whatever you
purchase. An
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another
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ideas to your
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you save time
and effort,
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free books then
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to download
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computer, it is
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download on
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Edition book?
Access Ebook
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having access
to our ebook
online or by
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your computer,
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convenient
answers with
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get started
finding
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are right to
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website which
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collection of
books online.
Our library is
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products
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see that there
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oxford
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the period in
which the
family hid in
an attic above
a factory their
home for two
years
the complete
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the diary of
anne frank park
square theatre
- Nov 11 2022
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martin google
books - Mar 16
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house a novel
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crown jul 13
1998 fiction
656 pages 1
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editions of
windswept house
a vatican novel
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novel paperback
published july
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publishing
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paperback 808
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a novel martin
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house a novel
paperback july
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scope and
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establishment
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utopia
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1996 kindle
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release date
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